
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, December 21, 2019 8:30 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-12-21 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0037 
 
-- Name -- 
Whitney Muzyka 
 
-- Phone -- 

 

 Company -- 
 

 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I would like to comment, although not elderly, but responsible for an elderly family member who lives 
independently on a very limited budget, that I feel the elderly in the Sudbury area will suffer with 
increases to their utility bills.  I realize it is impossible to break this down elderly vs non, and I realize the 
costs of our hydro utilities are also going up, but I am concerned with the ability for the elderly to both 
pay their bills as well as stay in their homes with increasing costs of taxes, utilities and food.  I do not 
know the percentage who would be affected by this increase in our community, I just wanted the 
human aspect considered in the application. 
 
Thank you, Whitney Muzyka 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 

mailto:Webmaster@oeb.ca

	From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>



